
Paris, March 11th, 2024

Dear Madam, Sir,
The 60th International Photo Fair in Bièvres will take place on June 1st and 2nd, 2024 and will includethe second-hand and photographic antiques market, the new and services market, the artists' market,exhibitions, conferences and activities which make this event the unmissable photographic event ofspring.
On the occasion of this sixtieth edition, the organisers wish to mark the event by asking each exhibitorto present and highlight on their booth a photographic object testifying the 1964 year and/or the Fairfirst edition.
The second-hand and photographic antiques market will be held on Saturday June 1st, from 1 p.m. to7 p.m. and Sunday June 2nd, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. We are happy to invite you to participate. Theexhibitors registered first and whose files are complete will have priority in the placement and allocationof booth numbers. We will try, as much as possible, to place you in the same location as in 2023, if youwish. In order to best organise the market, it is essential that you tell us what your type of activity is.Signage, allowing exhibitors to be located, will be displayed at the entrances to the Fair and the list ofexhibitors will be posted online on our website. To be included, exhibitors must be registered beforeMay 15th, 2024.
You will find attached the reservation request form as well as the rules of the Fair. We invite you to readit carefully since your registration validates its acceptance. We draw your attention to scrupulouscompliance with schedules. If you do not receive acknowledgment of receipt of your request within 15days of your payment, we have not received your registration. In this case, please contact us. In mid-May you will receive your participation file including your place number as well as all the documentsand instructions necessary for your installation. Parking spaces will be limited to vehicles less than 5meters long and reserved as a priority for exhibitors who have requested 5 linear meters or more. Forother exhibitors, free parking will be available in the city center.
We look forward to welcoming you. We send you, Madam, Sir, our most cordial greetings.

The Photoclub Paris Val de Bièvre President
Agnès Vergnes

The second-hand market and photographicantiques Manager
Robin Clouet


